
 Inspirational Quote: 

'Doing our best for God' 

ST BERNADETTE ’ S CATHOL IC PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Newsletter F R I D A Y ,  1 5 T H  J A N U A R Y  

“Kind words can be short and easy to speak, but there  

echoes are truly endless” by Mother Teresa 

Good Values & Merit Certificates 

 

Next week, we will continue to recognise the children’s achievements whether they are in or out of 

school.  We will continue with the Good values and the Merit badges.  However, they may not all link 

into our Gospel Values but staff will be more creative with their reasons for recognition and may well link 

into the Online Learning. 

  

The achievement will be posted on the Newsletter and the teachers will be posting the Good Values and 

Merit certificates on the Google Class pages.  Once the children return to school, they will be able to  

receive the Merit badge that was awarded.  

Please be aware that the school crossing service will resume next week. 

Information from Mrs Satterthwaite 

Thank you to everyone who is engaging with the Online Learning.  As I have said previously, please engage 

when you can.  I appreciate that every family is different because of their circumstances. We are here to 

support you so please get in touch in the usual ways. 
 

I ask you to please read all the documentation that has been sent out to you this week by myself and the 

Local Authority.  The Local Authority has requested that if one/two Key Worker parent/s are working from 

home, then the expectation from the Local Authority is that you do not need a place for your child in school.  

Whilst I appreciate this may be difficult for some families and in some cases, I or you have made contact 

with me,  I am happy to discuss this individually with parents.  
 

In the interests of health/safety and fairness, please follow the guidance that has been sent out to you - 

thank you  

Mrs Satterthwaite 

BIRTHDAYS 

Dominic celebrates his birthday this week, we hope he enjoys his day. 

Please don’t forget to 

check our website for  

up-to-date  

information from 

School and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s website 

 

 

 

Please click here for the 

Wednesday Word and 

here for the Faith Page 

 

 

 

Quick links: 

ParentPay 

TermDates 

GoogleClassroom 

Army Visit 

The Army attended school today to oversee the Lateral Flow testing for staff.   All were negative, which is  

fabulous.  Hopefully, we will be able to have further training so that this can be a weekly occurrence for our staff.   

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/community/diary
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/google-classroom

